148: License Does Not Allow
Reimbursement of Private (Not
for Pay) Children

Last Modified on 03/07/2019 4:10 pm CST

At least one license exists in Georgia that does not allow children with a Pay
Source of Private (Not for Pay) to participate in the Food Program. This error
is generated when one of these children is claimed by a provider on that
licenses. It disallows the affected children.



